DEPARTMENT OF RESOURCE MANAGEMENT

SOLANO
COUNTY

Environmental Health Division

July 27, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:
Re: Notice of Receipt of an application for a revised solid waste permit

Per California Code of Regulations Title 27, section 21660 (a) (2), this letter is to inform you that
the Solano County Local Enforcement Agency received an application from Hay Road Landfill
for a permit revision to their Solid Waste Facility Permit on July 23, 2021.

The application proposes to increase the daily tonnage limits for disposal, to increase the
permitted disposal footprint, to update descriptions of various processes and make minor
administrative changes to the Joint Technical Document.

The LEA has 30 days, or until August 23, 2021, to accept this application as complete and
correct or to reject the application. Until that time, the application on file with the LEA is a
working draft and may not accurately reflect the final accepted or rejected application package.

When the application is determined to be complete and correct, copy requests of the application
and the Joint Technical Document will then be made available. Copy request fee charges are
$.75 for the 15t page and $.12 for each following page. Large map pages are charged extra,
usually $7.00 to $14.00 per page depending on size.

If you have questions or comments, please call me at 707-784-3303.

Sincerely,

%M%%/W

Marcy Hannum, Sr. REHS, LEA


http://www.solanocounty.com/

